Hunter, Kathy (UTC)

From: Tim Kelly <tkelly@cbrr.com>

Sent: Friday, September 21, 2012 10:37 AM

To: Hunter, Kathy (UTC)

Subject: Docket No. TR-111431 Exemption at SR-17 Crossing in Moses Lake
Attachments: Tim Kelly.vcf

Dear Kathy,
It has been brought to my attention that the petition shows Main Track for this crossing. This is incorrect. The track
that crosses SR-17 is a stub end track that terminates at the old Larson Airbase.

Columbia Basin Railroad has designated this track as the Moses Lake Industrial Spur in it’s Timetable. It does not have
through train movements. This track has been out of service since, November of 2009, and will remain so for the

foreseeable future.

Hopefully, this clears up any misunderstanding.

Tim Kelly

Tim Kelly
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